
 

 

 

Happy Holidays from the 

Stepper-ettes! 

A reminder that classes will resume on 

Thursday January 4
th
 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Stepper-ette students, 

I am so proud of how hard all of you have worked to prepare for the Christmas show over the 

past few weeks.  It has been an absolute pleasure to see everyone work together to create the 

best performance possible.   

A few reminders… 
 

CLASSES FOR BRAND NEW STUDENTS 

Students who enrolled in the fall of 2017, your schedule remains the same through May.  You 

can add additional classes if you would like. If you add a class, there is no registration fee.  

Classes for brand new students will begin January 4th.  Online registration is available now 

on our website at www.stepperettestudios.com.   Ages 3 through high school.  For more 

information, call the studio at 402-592-4545. 
 

STEPPER-ETTE RECITAL 2018 

Work on our recital routines will really get rolling in January!  This year the Stepper-ettes 

present “Stepper-ette Sea Cruise!” All classes will keep very busy in preparation for our 

recital and students will be learning a lot of new material.   The show will be held on May 

19
th
 at Ralston High School.      

 

 

PLEASE STAY CURRENT ON CLASS TUITION 

Extra practices and spring and summer performances help make up for classes missed over 

the holidays. 
 

BAD WEATHER 

Remember to check the studio phone message before starting out for class if the weather is in 

question.  The Studio phone # is 402-592-4545.  You may also check our website at 

www.stepperettestudios.com or our Facebook page.   
 

A LOOK AHEAD… 

In January we will be selling cookie dough to help cover the cost of your costume balance.  

Costumes should here by mid-February.   

We plan to perform at an Omaha Beef Game this spring.   

The Beef performance is always a lot of fun for students!   
 

EXCITING TIMES AHEAD AT STEPPER-ETTES 

Our move in date to our new Stepper-ette home is unknown at this time but it will be soon!  

We are also excited as we prepare 62 Stepper-ettes to perform in the Saint Patrick’s Day 

Parade in Dublin, Ireland this March! 
 

A heartfelt thanks to all and happy holidays!! 

Sue 
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